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Educating Students Today to Become Leaders of Tomorrow 

Upcoming Events 

 Staff Development Day 
 NO school for students! 

Wednesday 
  Nov. 7th 

Progress reports go home 
with students 

      Friday 
November  11 

PTSA Meeting @ 5:00pm     Tuesday 
November 14 

 

 
This week is going to be Eureka Math week for K-6!  
What is Eureka week you ask?  It is a 
week that we celebrate the great teaching 
and learning that takes place with Eureka 
Math. We will celebrate and highlight 
Eureka activities on announcements and 
on our Facebook and Twitter pages. To 
help parents address questions children may have 
about Eureka Math at home, Eureka has developed 

Parent Tip Sheets (K—8) that provide an overview of each topic.  
 
These tip sheets include suggested strategies and models, key 
vocabulary, connections to previous learning, and tips for how you 
can support your child’s learning at home.  They are arranged in the 
same sequence as the student homework, making it easy for parents 
to follow along with their child’s progress.  
Parents can access these tip sheets by creating an account at https://
greatminds.org/math/parents.  
 
 
Your principal,  
 
 
 
Jina Simmons 
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Cougar Print 

Congratulations!  

Student raffle winners… 
Damia Silk, Abbi Lezama, Alonzo Moore gr5, Amyla Scott & Kiexha LaRue 
 

Staff raffle winner—Mrs. Jones, 5B Math Teacher 

Cougar Camp 
 

Some of our parent’s received a 
form from their students teacher 
to participate in the I-Step 
tutoring program. Those 
completed forms were due back 
today, Monday, November 6th.  



Thank you so much to our parents and families for your participation in our 
Family Literature Night.  Parents reached deep into their pockets to support 
our school and we raised over $560 for our ptsa to support our students and 
staff.  



When school’s out, we’re in!  The YMCA will be running camp 
programming on Tuesday October 3rd from 6:30AM-6:00PM at the 
Ransburg YMCA while parent teacher conferences are going on at 
your child’s school. 
 
Fall into camp with us this Fall Break at either the Ransburg YMCA 
or Lakeside Elementary.  We will be doing lots of fun Fall activities, including visiting a 
pumpkin patch, creating art from nature, and learning about this season of harvest.  Camp 
Programming will also be available to our pre-school friends at the Warren Early 

Childhood Center.  To register, visit our website at indymca.org/youth development. 

Research shows that                             
missing 10 percent 
of the school year or 

about 18 days in most school districts, 
negatively affects a student’s academic 
performance. That’s just two days a month 
and that’s known as chronic absence. 

Career Fest! 
 

Warren Township 
Families are cordially 
invited to attend Career 
Fest on November 
14th hosted by Walker 
Career Center and 
Warren Central High 
School. The event will be 
from 6-8 PM and 
students and families will 
have access to over 120 
different colleges, 
universities, businesses, 
apprenticeship programs 
and military branches. 
We would love for our K-
8 families to attend so 
that families can begin to 
get even more excited 
about future possibilities!  

WARREN Township  5th & 6th Grade Girls 
 
 

Tryouts for the winter Indy Girls Hoops League 
Travel Basketball Teams will be held on 
Thursday, November 16th at the Warren 
Central H. S. Fieldhouse (enter door #14) from 6:00—8:00 
pm.  We will have 2 teams, one for both 5th and 6th grade girls.  
We ask that you please be on time.  Thanks! 

 
Check out our website at: 
(www.warrengirlsbasketball.com) for more 
details! 

Please keep your eyes open for our 
next CIA Family Community Event! 



Sports for Fifth & Sixth Graders 
 
Creston Intermediate Academy students are eligible to participate 
in certain athletic activities.  Should a student choose to participate 
in athletics, he/she will fall under the direction of the Creston 
Middle School Athletic Department.  Students participating in 
sports must have a current sports physical on file with Creston’s 
Athletic Director.  Forms for physicals can be picked up in the 
office or downloaded from the Creston MS website at:  http://
creston.warren.k12.in.us   School sports available for Creston 
Academy students to participate in are: 
     Cross Country (boys and girls)          Golf (boys and girls) 
     Tennis (boys and girls)                      Wrestling 
     Boys and girls swimming                 Track (boys and girls) 

CIA’s Parent Teacher Student Association  
Our CIA Parent/Teacher/Student Association 
(PTSA) exists as a means of providing programs and 
services necessary to meet the needs and interests of 
students at Creston Intermediate Academy.   Parent, 
staff, and student membership is vital to the PTSA 
existence.  We would encourage both you and your 
C.I.A. student to become a member of the PTSA. 
Your membership fee will allow you to be a member 
of a very worthwhile organization, which works at 
the local, state, and national level for children of 
today and of the future.   PTSA meetings are held 
monthly.  Check our CIA calendar for dates & times.  
Students are allowed and encouraged to join. Look 
for more information coming home soon from our 
PTSA. 

Box Top for Education 
Can you imagine a fund-raiser that’s as 
easy as eating a bowl of cereal or having 
a snack? With General Mills Box Tops 
for Education, it’s just that simple. You 
can help by saving General Mills Box 
Tops for Education logos. All you need to do is clip 
the Box Top logos from participating General Mills 
products and send them to school with your child. 
Our school gets 10 cents for each Box Top we 
collect! The more we collect, the more cash we earn 
for Creston Intermediate Academy. 
 

Related Arts Schedule    
Related arts classes (art, music,  physical education, and  
S.T.E.M.) are on a three-week rotation schedule.  Students 
are expected to come to classes prepared with materials and 
supplies as requested by Mrs. Horan, Ms. Pelto, Ms. 
Schurger, and Mr. Webb.   All students, for safety reasons, 
are required to wear tennis shoes for physical education 
classes. Gym shoes are not furnished by the school for 
students. 

OTHER RESOURCES 
 
Warren Township Homepage (www.warren.k12.in.us) 
Find links to schools, information regarding registration, calendars, district maps, transportation, foodservice, news, and much, much 
more. 
 
Food Service Parent Portal 
The Warren Township food service department offers online access of their child’s food service account through internet access from any 
computer.  This portal allows parents to view their child’s account balance, meal history as well as place payment to their child’s account.  
The parent portal access address is https://foodservice.warren.k12.in.us.  This website is designated only to the food service department 
and will not allow you to view any other information, such as grades, attendance or textbook rental charges.  Please call Barb Smith (869-
4381) or Mason Gallmeyer (869-4389) if you have questions or need your user ID and password to gain access. 
 
Transportation 
You may view your student's bus stop information on-line via the Versa Trans e-link system. You may also find your home school based 
on your address via this system.  This site is found on the Transportation webpage on the Warren Township homepage 
 
Versa Trans Instructions:  (1)User Name—GUEST  (2) Password—GUEST   (3) Click  Advance Search  (4)  Select child’s grade  (5) 
Select school (for bus information) or leave blank if determining school  (6)  Enter house number, street name, and zip code  (7)Click 
“Find Transportation Info Button”    For additional questions or information, please call the Warren Transportation Department at 532-
2820. 
 
MSD Warren Township Student Rights and Responsibility Handbook 
The purpose of this booklet is to emphasize the fact that everyone in the school community has rights and with those rights are the 
responsibilities of all to maintain a safe school where each person is encouraged to be a lifelong learner.  This handbook is approved by 

the Superintendent and the School Board and is in concert with the Metropolitan School District of Warren Township School Board 
Policy.   

 
     CLICK HERE http://www.warren.k12.in.us/student-rights-responsibilities 

Important! 
It is imperative that the school has current phone numbers, 
addresses and other school related information on your student 
at all times.   

https://versatrans.warren.k12.in.us/elinkrp/
http://www.warren.k12.in.us/student-rights-responsibilities

